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FREE SCHOOL MEALS PACKS FOR FAMILIES 

25th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we previously informed you, each child who is eligible for Free School Meals is able to collect a 
food pack free of charge. These are arriving in the next day and will be ready for collection from 
the covered area where classes are usually collected, this Friday, 27th March, from 10am. We 
expect to be sent these packs every 2 weeks. You need to collect them during the time slot you 
are allocated (see table below). For packs in the following weeks we will contact you every 
fortnight with pick up details.   
 
Each child eligible for Free School Meals will receive a pack that will contain the following: 

 Tin of baked beans 

 Packet of biscuits 

 Tin of fruit 

 Family pack of cornflakes 

 Packet of pasta 

 Tin of soup 

 Long life milk 

 Packet of cheese 

 Loaf of bread

 
You must bring your own shopping bag to collect – we have no boxes or bags to give you 

 
All packs will be distributed from the school hall. Please make sure you follow the instructions 
below for collection to avoid contact and to maintain social distancing rules.  
 

 For families with more than one child, come to the time slot for the oldest child in Fleet 
and you can collect for all of them at once 

 Come to the covered area/ junior playground  and wait for your turn to come into the hall 
to collect your pack/s– only 1 person to come into the hall at once, making sure that you 
are 2 metres apart from other parents who may also be waiting – there is plenty space in 
the playground to avoid contact while you wait 

 Only one person from the family should collect 

 If you are collecting for another family due to self-isolation, you will need to sign for them 

 Try to only come at the times given in the table below 
 
These are collection times for Friday 27th of March. We will send information for other weeks 
nearer the time. You can collect for all children in your family at the same time.  
 
Friday 27th March Collection times (slot is determined by class of oldest child in the school) 

TIME CLASS 

10.00  – 10.30 Year 6 

10.30 – 11.00 Year 5 

11.00 – 11.30 Year 4 

11.30 – 12.00 Year 3 & Year 2 

12.00 – 12.30 Year 1, Reception and Nursery 
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We will be working as fast as possible to give you your pack so please be patient with us. 
If you have any problems please email: admin@fleet.camden.sch.uk 

With best wishes 

 
Don McGibbon 
Head Teacher 
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